To: Valerie Hale, Crossville City Manager

From: Mark Moore

Date: Jun 13th, 2024

Subject: Sidewalks located at 79 S Main St and 28 E 1st St

Dear Valerie,

I'd like to request that as the city council considers replacing the sidewalks along Main Street that the sidewalk along 1st Street that intersect Main Street are also done as part of the city plan. Currently the city's plan is to only redo the sidewalk up to the side door entrance along 1st Street of my property, but I would like to request that the new sidewalk is extended down to Thurman Ave. This request results in approximately 75 feet of additional sidewalk, and will provide connectivity to the existing sidewalk that already extends along 1st Street through Stevens Street to avoid pedestrian traffic walking in the street. I am refurbishing the building and this will make a significant difference to the neighborhood appeal at this major cross-street across from the Palace theater.

Please let me know if this is possible and thank you so much for this consideration.

Sincerely,

Mark Moore

Whisper Aero CEO

199 Main Street, Crossville TN 38555

757-790-3870